
 

 
 

Purchasing & Contract Administration 
 

 

January 10, 2023 

 
 

Michelle Aragon, Senior Vice President 

Hilltop Securities, Inc. 

70 Northeast Loop 410, Suite 750 

San Antonio, TX 78216 

Michelle.Aragon@hilltopsecurities.com 

 

Ms. Michelle Aragon, 

The Alamo Colleges District has awarded a contract for the proposal submitted by 

Hilltop Securities, Inc. in response to CSP-2023-0020 for the Purchase of Municipal 

Advisory Services, subject to successful execution of a contract. 

 

Thank you for your time and interest in the Alamo Colleges District contracting 

opportunities.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Terry A. Loomis 

Assistant Director, Purchasing & Contract Administration 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

2222 N. Alamo St. San Antonio, TX 78215 (210) 485‐0100 www.alamo.edu 

http://www.alamo.edu/

		2023-01-10T13:48:16-0800
	Agreement certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




